
Beautification Report: 

• Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ 
o Working on getting the Parkette garden cleaned up and cleared for Mural  
o Met with DERKZ at our office on Friday, July 9th at 10:00 AM to talk about what 

we would like to see for both murals. A deposit of half the total cost of the 
murals has been given to DERKZ in the form of a cheque for the amount of 
$8,475.00. From here, he will be designing a mock-up for us to assess and bring 
to the owners of the building to go over what we like and don’t like/want to 
change before the final product is submitted to DERKZ and executed on the 
walls. 

o Working on speaking to Frank at Amloze Pizza regarding doing our second mural 
on his building- design & the sale of the business vs building?  
 

• Next on the committees plans for future discussion: 
 Bus Shelter 
 Bike Racks 
 Way-Finding Signage 


